
 
HARWICH BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
EMBER PIZZA 

 
LIQUOR AND ENTERTAINMENT LICENSES 

 
MARCH 22, 2021 

 
The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Harwich, will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, 
March 22, 2021 at 5:30 pm, for the purpose of hearing applications for renewal of the Annual 
Entertainment and Seasonal All Alcoholic Beverages licenses for Ember Pizza., d/b/a Ember, 
located at 600 Route 28 in Harwich Port, as well as to reconsider its decision to renew the 
Annual Wine and Malt Beverage license for said establishment.  The Board will hear evidence 
and testimony from interested parties, including from members of the public, and will decide 
whether to renew, not renew or to modify said licenses.  The hearing will be held via remote 
video streaming only.  All members of the public having an interest in the topic are cordially 
invited to log-in and view the hearing.  Information for logging into and viewing the hearing is 
below and will be posted on the Town’s website prior to the hearing. 

 
 

Mon, Mar 22, 2021 5:30 PM  
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/891218997  
You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (872) 240-3311  
Access Code: 891-218-997  

 
 

 
Joseph F. Powers 
Town Administrator 
 
 
Cape Cod Chronicle 
March 11, 2021 


